
Community 

Ambassadors 

 

In keeping with transparency, we are sharing items from our recent meeting 

with our Ambassadors (it appears as if not all Ambassadors are sharing the 

information through the appropriate channels for distribution to community 

members).  
 

General Manager Update: 

• Construction of the new Players' Lounge & Locker Rooms - The 

completion date is set for the first week of March. 

• Sabal #6 Tee Box - Follow up on the complaint about the removal of trees 

next to the wall that is allowing individuals to enter the community from I-

75 to fish. Removal of the trees near the wall didn’t cause individuals 

coming from I-75 to invade the Strand community to fish. Will be 

reviewing with the Grounds Manager to see if any further actions are 

required. 

• Overbooking of the Bocce Courts - There are currently 56 Bocce 

teams and presently, the Club cannot dictate time slots, 

therefore members must be mindful and honor their specified court times. 

Some consideration must also be applied if a league match is happening 

as that game must be finished and may run past the reserved time. 

Ultimately, the Club MAY have to limit the number of teams or create two 

leagues to ease the scheduling of matches. 

• Bocce Court Lights - It was suggested to review the lighting at the Bocce 

Courts as it is not very bright between 5:30 PM and 8 PM. Bleachers were 



also suggested to offer more seating. The two post lights between the 

courts have been repaired. 

Events Update: 

• The next Strand Singles Event is scheduled for Monday, February 13 

from 5-7 PM in the Grille Room. The price is $15 per person and includes 

one drink and light bites.  

• Valentine's Day Dinner is scheduled for Tuesday, February 14th. 

Reservations are now open.  

• The next New Member Mixer is scheduled for Thursday, February 23rd. 

Ambassadors of neighborhoods with new members are invited to attend.  

F&B Update: 

• All H2B's staff members are now here and working. 

• It has been requested that continuous bar service be offered during 

Bocce play. 

• There should be a manager on duty at the Island Bar at all times. 

• Suggestion - Send confirmation emails for all event registrations (work 

currently in process). 

Spa/Fitness Update: 

• Spa renovations are now complete, except for baseboards and trim.  

• The new Spa Menu was shared - CLICK HERE to review. 

 

 

 

https://thestrandclub.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9560613432687d53603d1843d&id=4bb4cdcb14&e=e7aa357660


 

 

Golf Update: 

• 7:10 AM to 7:30 AM - The Pro Shop contacts the group leader to move 

groups after tee times. 

• Pro Shop tracks the "burnt times" not used. 

• Friday, January 27th there were 326 booked tee times. 

• The ladies' 2-day ringer last week was very successful. 

• Men's March Invitational is currently sold out with 12 flights and 124 

players. 

• Ladies Invitational Flyer - MORE HERE 

• The golf shop has new apparel. 

• It was suggested to add indicator as to flag pin location on the greens; 

small flags on the flag poles to identify pin location. 

 

https://thestrandclub.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9560613432687d53603d1843d&id=8c703fecec&e=e7aa357660

